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It has been a privilege and a blessing to act as the North Texas Via de 
Cristo database administrator since 2004, but now it’s time to hand over the 
reigns to someone new. 

 
Starting in January 2010, your emails from the North Texas Via de Cristo will be coming from a 
different email address—that’s because Linda Neal, weekend #77, will soon be taking over as the 
database administrator for the community.  When you see emails from lmneal_1@charter.net, 
that’s Linda passing along information to our community.  If your email system requires it, please 
add her email address to your address book, so you won’t miss anything.  
 
Thank you for all your support in the past six years.  You helped keep our database current 
whenever you sent your information changes such as your email address, phone, address, and 
church.  Please continue to provide Linda with the same support. 
 
I’ll still be around and hope to see you at Clausura, Wake-Up, Grand Ultreya, or Staff Training 
School.  Have a blessed Christmas and wonderful 2010. 
 

Pat Carr, #49 
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